
Federation Dates  
SISN Dates in blue 
HJS Dates in red 
 

FEBRUARY 
13th Disco 
13th Shrewsbury Museum Visit to 
Nursery, AM and PM 
14th Y1 Visit to Weston Park 
15th Y1 Visit to Weston Park 
18th-22nd Half Term 
 

MARCH 
4th Sponsored Read Assembly 
4th EYFS2 Parent Workshops: 
Writing 
5th Y2 Roald Dahl Drama    
Workshop 
7th World Book Day 
7th Y3 Book Event 
11th Year 1 Parent workshops 
Turquoise 
12th Year 1 Parent workshops 
Purple  
13th/14th Parents Evenings 
13th Class 9 Parent Lunch 
15th Non-Uniform Day— Easter 
Egg Donations 
15th Year 1 Parent workshops 
Blue 
20th-22nd Y2 Parent Workshops 
Maths 1.45-2.45 (also 20th 4-
5pm) 
20th Class 8 Parent Lunch 
25th EYFS1 Parent Workshop 
Maths 
28th Belvidere Music Festival  
28th Gymnastics Competition 
 

APRIL 
2nd Parents Evening 
3rd Class 7 Parent Lunch 
3rd FunRaisers Bingo 
4th Parents Evening 
8th Easter Service 
8th Easter Egg Hunt 
15th—26th Easter holidays 
 

MAY 
6th May Bank Holiday 
 
 
If you would like any further          
information for the events listed  
above then please contact the 
schools directly. More details will be 
printed in the newsletter closer to 
the actual event if applicable. 

Friday 8th February This Half Term’s Value is Hope 

“You cannot change the circumstances, the seasons or the wind,  

but you can change yourself. That is something you have”  

- Jim Rohn 

Disabled Parking 

We would like to advise parents that the disabled spaces at both of our schools are available 

to help assist children, parents and visitors with a disability. However, please be aware that 

not all disabilities are visible and rudeness towards staff will not be tolerated. Our staff car 

parks are limited for space and we also have to accommodate visitors and contractors so 

please park elsewhere where possible. Many thanks 

After School Arrangements 

Please ensure your child knows who is  collecting them from school each day or who they 

are walking home with. We  receive a large amount of phone calls on a daily basis regarding 

these arrangements that are usually for the same children. We fully understand that plans 

can change at the last minute and we are fully supportive of ensuring your child is aware of 

how they are getting home but please ensure where possible that your child knows the  

arrangements you have made on a daily basis.  Many thanks 

Message from Miss Peters, Executive Headteacher 

Join us on a Walking Bus Try Out! - 8.25am Tuesday 26 February  

 
At last week’s walking bus meeting, interested parents suggested a new Walking Bus route – 

from Whitchurch Road.  We’d like to invite you and your children to join us either at the 

start or at more convenient ‘walking bus stop’ along the route as below. This will give you an 

opportunity to walk the route we have planned and ask any questions about your child    

joining the Walking Bus. If you then want your child to join the Walking Bus, we can give you 

a consent form.  Lisa Hall is our Walking Bus coordinator. 

The Route 
8.25am – By shops at Windermere Road/Whitchurch junction (by 

Papa Johns). 

8.30am – Albert Road/Sundorne Avenue junction. 

8.35am – Side entrance of SISN on Corndon Crescent (Infant children 

into school). 

8.40am – Holy Spirit Church car park on Meadow Farm Drive. 

8.45am – Corner of Moston Road/Field Crescent. 

8.50am – Arrival at HJS – Junior children into school. 

 

All children will get a small reward from Ray, the Road Safety Officer (who’ll have his mascot 

Whisper the Meerkat with him!). 

 

Fun          Exercise        Friendship          Road sense        Fresh air       Less congestion 



Attendance –for the week beginning Monday 28th January  

Well done to  

Class 7  for having 

the best attendance!  

Daily Get Up & Go Track 

We are really looking forward to having our new track installed. Work will begin over the half term 

holiday and over the first few weeks after we return which will provide our children with a fantastic 

track to complete the Daily Get Up & Go. We would like to make all parents aware that the car parks 

may become more congested with the extra contractor traffic that will occur during the school day. 

Please bear this is mind when dropping off/collecting your child. 

Class Attendance Class Attendance 

1-Miss Beard 90.7% 7-Mr Norman 99.7% 

2-Miss Felton 95.2% 8-Mr Price/Mrs Rowsell 92.3% 

3-Mrs Hill 95.8% 9-Mrs Baines-Price 92.9% 

4-Mr Tombleson 93.9% 10-Mrs Leather 93.7% 

5-Mrs Downes 95.7% 11-Mr Powis 96.9% 

6-Mr Davies 95.9% 12 – Mr Heard 97.6% 

 

Harlescott Junior School Funraisers 

 

VALENTINES DISCO 

             

 

Wednesday 13th February 
 

5.30 – 6.30 pm– Years 3/4 

6.45 – 7.45 pm – Year 5/6  

 

Current pupils of the school only 

(Please note this is not a family disco – pupils only!) 

 

Entrance £1 – pay at the door 
 

Refreshments                  Raffle               Guess How Many Game 

 

 
All children in ALL Years should be dropped off and collected by an adult please.  

 

Entrance is through the corridor leading to the hall – outside MR Normans classroom.  At 

the end of the disco, please come into the hall through the double doors into the car park 

to collect your children and leave through the corridor onto the car park. There will be 

someone to show you the way! This makes a good one way system. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation 

 

Home Made Beef Pie 
(With heart shaped pastry & gravy) 

Golden Fish Fillet 

Vegetable Pie 

Served with: 

Creamed Potatoes 

Herby Diced Potatoes 

Fresh Carrots & Sweecorn 

Followed by: 

Heart Shaped Assorted Cookies 

Water Melon Slices 

Yoghurts 

 

 


